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President’s Message 
Sue Plagge 

 
Greetings All! Boy it seems like it has been forever since we have been together. I miss my 
quilting buddies! I hope everyone is staying healthy. One good thing about this time of year is 
that we can get outside and get some sunshine and fresh air.  
 
As we put another month of social distancing behind us I wanted to update you as to what is 
happening with our Keepsake Guild. Staying safe is a priority for everyone, that being said, 
Bethlehem Church has made the commitment to stay closed until the end of June. Since this is 
where we meet, the earliest we will be able to hold a meeting will be July. Being that we 
haven’t met for a few months, that meeting will look a little different. We will try to catch up on 
some items that we have had to postpone. Those “items” are still being finalized, but 
installation of new officers will be one of the first.  
 
I’ll give you more details as to what our July meeting will look like as we get closer to that date. 
At this time, I just wanted to let you know when we can expect to meet again. Of course the 
July date is dependent on the church. If they would decide to stay closed even longer that 
would affect us. 
 
Continue to practice your social distancing and stay safe everyone.  
Happy quilting! 
 


